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Tetoder 23, 1974

Peaar Cantala Swap

Thank you vary muca o your laitar of Ceiodey
third I the President, 2awesiing a persomai
rotommendaiion Iroe him to the University of
Michigan Law Schoel.

A9 3 mattar oi lony-seiablished policy, the
i ara swre you will aaderstand, thersiore, :Dat il
is nat pedsibie for hizm is cowonly wilh yeur reguasi,

VWith Dest wisans,

g Sinesrely,

Fhillp ¥. Enchen
CM!:!&M

Capiain Jona 7. Hont, USAF
4210-d FCH
MeGuirs ATB, New Jarsey 03541
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TrHEAWRITE HOUusE
PUEFIE . Y NS P
T0: Mr. Buchen

FROM: MILDRED LEONARD

FOR: Information

Appropriate Handling

I don't know whether or not it's appro-
priate for the President to make sych a
recommendation. If it is, please send
-back . and T will write the letter.

I don't think the President particularly
knows him except that he is from Ionia
County.

ml

DATE:

Resident of 5th Congressional District of
Michigan requests recommendation for
admission to Univ of Michigan Law School




3 October 74

Dear Mr. Prasgicarcs,

I am writing this letter to ask for a
recormendation for admission to the University of
Michigan Law School. Tha draft of this lstter was
addrassed to my congressional rsprssentativs for tha
Stn., district in Michigan; howaver recent dsvelopments,
as you well know,,hagpngnanged-the salutation of this
letter (twice). I would hope that you or a member of
your staff would have time tc review my personal data/
military records and forward a recommendation from a
former Wolverine for .a future kgggerine.A

"I have-bsen 2 Bfarksville, Michigsm
(Ionia County) all mm 1ife. I attanded Michigan State
University where I received a BvS. degres in Chemical
Enginsering. You offered me an’apvointment to the
Merchant Marine Academy in 1965, however I was unable
to attend due to physical disgualification. I enterad
the Alr Force in 1970'-and presently serve as a trans-
port navigator at McGuirs A¥B, New Jersay.

I strongly desire to attend the University of
Michigan Law School and have completed the required
application procedures. Thank you.

Sincerely,

4"~4//
“Town B Bonk
Ceptain, USAF
1L210-H FCH
McGuire AFB, N.J. 08641
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November 18, 1974

Dear Mr. Liljenquist:

On behalf of President Ford, I want to thank
you for your letter concerning your admission
to Harvard University.

I am sorry this must be a disappointing regly.
As a matter of long-standing policy, the
President does not recommend people with whom
he is not personally acguainted. Thexefore,
although your academic efforts are appreciated,
I think you will understand the President’'s
reluctance to depaxt from that tradition by
granting youx request.

With the President’s kind regards.

Sincerely,

Roland L. Elliott
Special Assistant
to the President

Mr. Mark D. Liljenguist
1234 Meyer Court
McLean, Virginia 22101

RLE:SEV:pft

cc: Office of the Legal Counsel





